
 

Volunteer Ombudsmen make unannounced     

regular visits to designated facilities. During 

their visits volunteers listen to and interact    

with the residents.  Volunteer Ombudsmen 

work with residents to communicate their     

concerns. Volunteers provide support and      

empowerment.  Volunteer Ombudsman assist 

residents by being their voice and with their    

permission, work hand in hand with the facility 

staff to resolve issues. 

For more information please contact 
Sheila Brooks, Regional Ombudsman 

803-774-1983 or 803-968-1494 
Email: sbrooks@slcog.org 

YOUR visit can make a difference!   

Did You Know? 
 

Residents living in long-term care facilities are not                                                 
always treated fairly or with dignity and respect. 
Our regular visits help seniors by giving them 
someone to talk to and  someone to listen to 
them. Federal and State Laws protect the rights of 
residents  living in long-term care facilities. 


